
From: >  
Sent: Saturday, September 09, 2023 9:50 AM 
To: Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca> 
Subject: Tyandaga Golf Course 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello 
It has come to my attention there has been talks about condensing the golf course to 9 holes. 

As a frequent user of the golf course this would deter me from golfing at this location. 
In my experience, golf courses surrounded by homes often put up nets in those areas. Is this a possible 
solution? 

Thank You 
K 

Sent from my iPhone 

CPRM, September 12, 2023
RCC-15-23
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